
MEMORANDUM 

TO:  Clackamas County Board of County Commissioners (BCC) 

FROM:  

RE: 

DATE: 

Cindy Becker, Project Coordinator 
County Administration 

Issues: Recovery Center Property 

June 25, 2024 

The Board of County Commissioners has expressed interest in purchasing the former 
Clackamas Elementary School (land and building) from the North Clackamas Parks and 
Recreation District. The former elementary school property would be used for a future 
Recovery Center in Clackamas County. 

Staff will conduct outreach with stakeholders and interested parties. Their feedback, along with 
any public comment, will be discussed with the NCPRD Board and the Board of County 
Commissioners for consideration prior to a final purchasing decision being made. 

Board Action: 

None. This is an informational update on the upcoming outreach. 


